## WHITE HALL SCHOOL DISTRICT



1020 West Holland Avenue White Hall, Arkansas 71602-9632

Phone: 870.247.2002 Fax: 870.247.3707

Doug Dorris, Superintendent ~ Debbie Jones, Director of Curriculum & Federal Programs ~ Cedric Hawkins, Assistant Superintendent

September 25, 2020

Dear Bulldog Virtual Parents and Students:

As we complete the fifth week of school, virtual students should be settled into a daily routine and completing required instruction. Students in virtual learning must maintain a 70% average in all courses and follow the attendance policy. For students in 9th-12th grade, credits towards graduation are determined by grades and attendance.

After reviewing the grades of our virtual students, it is evident that some students are not logging in or completing daily assignments. High school students that fail to complete course work could lose credits that would impact their graduation status. The White Hall School District would like to encourage parents to review their child's attendance and grades and discuss whether virtual learning is the correct choice for their child. The last day for high school students to return to on-site learning is **September 30th**. After that time, students must remain in virtual learning until the end of the semester.

The success and well-being of our students is important to the White Hall School District. If a student would like to contact a principal, counselor, or teacher, please contact them through email during school hours.

Sincerely,

Doug Dorris
Superintendent

White Hall School District